
   ​ Bowling Green Class of 2026 Senior Portraits 
 

 
Senior portraits for the Class of 2026 will be taken on July 18th and July 25th by Schwartz 
Photography. Each senior will be photographed in drape/tux and cap & gown. There will be a 
$30 session fee when booking your appointment. Each senior must be photographed as these 
portraits will be used in the yearbook, newspapers, and other media throughout the year.  
 
Please go to the following link to schedule your appointment and pay your session fee.  
https://book.usesession.com/s/SyDdTTDRc5 
 
 
DAY OF SESSION: Please arrive at your scheduled time or a few minutes early.  
The Studio address is 212 Avenue F, Kentwood, LA 70444. The studio has a RED DOOR.  
 
Boys- Wear a plain, white undershirt so that it does not show through the tux shirt. Hair should 
be fixed and facial hair shaved according to school guidelines. SCHOOL DRESS/GROOMING 
CODE APPLIES.  
 
Girls- Please wear a strapless or spaghetti strapped shirt that you can leave on under the 
drape. The drapes are worn off the shoulder, so please wear a strapless bra to avoid shoulder 
marks. Hair and makeup should be complete before you arrive at the studio. SCHOOL 
DRESS/GROOMING CODE APPLIES. If you want to wear a necklace, please bring with you 
the day of your session. We will have a set of pearls if you do not have a necklace.  
 
PARENTS- We will also take a photo with the parent(s) that attend(s), so dress for the occasion 
if you would like. This photo will be included in your online proofs.  
 

**Portrait Previews/Proofs will be emailed to the email address that was provided when 
scheduling your session. You will be able to purchase photos through that link.    
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